المدرس، مهدى غليل

I- Read the following text then do the tasks below:

هجرة الحيوان عن نتكلم عندما When we talk about animal migration we mean the الذي المكان من الحيوان movement of an animal from the place where it has been العودة و مكان مختلف اللي يعيش رحلة living to a different place and the return journey to that هجرات الحيوانات معظم الوطن الأصلى للحيوان animal's original home. Most animal migrations are أحداث من أوقات محددة في تحدث recurrent events which happen at certain times of the تهاجر عادة الحيوانات السنة لتربي أو الطعام لتجد year. Animals usually migrate to find food or to raise تتبع الحيوانات المهاجرة معظم بشكل مذهل their young. Incredibly, most migrating animals follow ومن سنة كل الطريق جيل the same route every year and from generation to جيل

generation.
عبر تشق طريقها أو الجبال تعبر قد الحيوانات البرية
Land animals may cross mountains or forge through
مسافات واسعة تسافر الحشرات الطيور بينما الأنهار
rivers, while birds and insects travel extensive distances,
الأخرى السمك والمحيطات القارات عبر أحيانا
sometimes across continents and oceans. Fish and other
العالم حول نصف الطريق تهاجر يمكن المخلوقات البحرية
sea creatures may migrate halfway round the world. For
بقدر يسافر يستطيع الحوت الرمادي كمثال
example, the grey whale can travel as much as 20,000

kilometers.

خلال المناطق الشمالية تهاجر الحيوانات العديد Many animals migrate to northern regions during the لأن الصيف الشمالي تعنى الأيام الصيفية الطويلة northern summer because the long summer days mean عندما في فصل الخريف في الطعام وفرة دائما هناك أن that there is always plenty of food. In the autumn, when أبرد بصبح جنوبا تهاجر الحيوانات العديد the weather gets colder, many animals migrate south to الصيف الجنوبي الطعام لإيجاد طقس أكثر دفئا find food and warmer weather (the southern summer). تقوم سنة كل تهاجر الحيوانات بعض بر حلتین Some animals migrate every year, doing the two journeys أن تجد احتاجت إن فقط تهاجر أخرى لكن السنة الواحدة في in one year, but others migrate only if they need to find طقس اعتدالا أكثر لأجل أو الطعام food or for more temperate weather.

Answer the following questions:

1. Why do animals migrate?

to find food or to raise their young.

2. What is amazing about animal migration?

Incredibly, most migrating animals follow the same route every year and from generation to generation.

3. How far can the grey whale travel?

the grey whale can travel as much as 20,000 kilometers.

Find words in the text which mean the following:

- 4. first = $\frac{original}{}$
- 5. advance steadily = $\frac{forge}{f}$
- 6. very long = forge
- 7. occurring often or repeatedly = $\frac{recurrent}{r}$
- 8. having mild temperatures not too hot or too cold
- = <mark>temperate</mark>
- 9. bring up children = raise
- 10. a living thing animal = $\frac{\text{creature}}{\text{creature}}$

Rewrite these sentences about the text to correct the information:

11. All-animals migrate at the same time every year some

12. Most animals migrate to escape from predators.

find food or to raise their young.